Message

From: Cameron, Diana [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=dcameron]
on behalf of  Cameron, Diana

Sent: 11/22/2018 9:49:51 AM

To: Field, Mike [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=mfield]

cC: Lamont, David [/o=GOVT/ou=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=dlamont]
BCC: Cameron, Diana [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=dcameron]
Subject: RE: Upcoming Committee Report List

Yes you are right — the recommendation in the safety report that Gord and Edward are doing with
remove this item from the OBL along with the OBL(s) that Martin will address.

Diana Cameron
Administrative Assistant Il
b Public Works Department | Engineering Services Division |

1Ll —
City of Hamilton

14 ami l Lon 77 James Street North, Suite 320
Hamilton, ON L8R 2K3

T: 905.546.2424, Extension 4867
diana.cameron@hamilton.ca

From: Field, Mike

Sent: November-21-18 6:21 PM

To: Cameron, Diana

Cc: Lamont, David

Subject: RE: Upcoming Committee Report List

Hi Diana,

The item that is under my name, in discussion with Gord, is being merged with a Traffic Safety report
no? That is my understanding based on what Gord said.

With this in mind, shouldn’t the OBL item be updated to show this if possible?
Let me know if the plan is known, particularly if | still am required to pen a report for this OBL item.
Thanks,

Mike Field, MIES
Senior Project Manager, Street Lighting & Electrical
Geomatics and Corridor Management

From: Cameron, Diana

Sent: November 12, 2018 5:29 PM

To: Kirchknopf, Gary <Gary.Kirchknopf@hamilton.ca>; Farruggia, Cetina <Cetina.Farruggia@hamilton.ca>; Field, Mike
<Mike.Field@hamilton.ca>; Lamont, David <David.Lamont@ hamilton.ca>

Cc: McGuire, Gord <Gord.McGuire@hamilton.ca>

Subject: FYI: Upcoming Committee Report List
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Good afternoon,
The following reports have been moved or added to the Upcoming Committee Report Listing for January 14™. Please
note that your deadline to the Directors office is December 10™.

Please advise of any changes.
Thanks,

Diana Cameron
Administrative Assistant Il
Engineering Services Division
City of Hamilton, Public Works
905-546-2424, Ext.4867

From: Cameron, Diana

Sent: November 12, 2018 5:24 PM

To: Wunderlich, Nancy <Nancy.Wunderlich@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Upcoming Committee Report List

The following highlighted reports have been added to the 2019 Committee Report Listing

Jan. 14 Public Works Cross Connections Program Update Nick Winters, Public Works
Moved from Dec Lighting on the RHVP Mike Field
10/18 meeting Outstanding Business List Public Works
Proposed Permanent Closure and Sale of a Gary Kirchknopf
Portion of York Road, Dundas: Public Works

Proposed Permanent Closure and Sale of a Portion | Gary Kirchknopf
of Public Unassumed Alley Abutting 256 Mary Public Works
Street, 250-252 Mary Street, and 130 Barton Street
East, Hamilton

Thanks,

Diana Cameron
Administrative Assistant Il
Engineering Services Division
City of Hamilton, Public Works
905-546-2424, Ext.4867

HAMO0064285 0001



